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Hi Sarah,

Firstly apologies for the late response, | have been in the field in unforeseen circumstance over the last week. Please
see attached the overview of the pilot Rescue Australia, in response to Ms. Hurst's question about the cost in NSW it
is $3.5M per annum to run the program.

| hope this email finds you well.

With regard,
Mark





